City of Farmington Public Hearing Minutes of Hearing May 18, 2015 6:30 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on May 18, 2015 at Long Memorial Hall. The hearing was called to order by Mayor Stuart "Mit" Landrum.

Councilmen present were: Lynn Crites, Darrel Holdman, Mark Kellogg, Garret Boatright, Dennis Smith, John Crouch, John Robinson and Larry Forsythe.

City Counselor Scott Reid was present.

Officials present were: Greg Beavers, Floyd Massey, Larry Lacy, Dylan Mosier, Todd Mecey, and Paula Cartee.

Mayor Landrum stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:

A Proposed Amendment to Table B within the City of Farmington Municipal Code, regarding Minimum Lot Requirements in a "C-1" Commercial District. Submitted by the City of Farmington.

Dylan Mosier, City Planner, explained that the proposed change would amend the current 70' minimum width at the building line to N/A on the table.

The hearing was closed at 6:43pm.

Paula Cartee, City Clerk

June 11, 2015
Date Approved by Council

Mayor

November 23,2015

Date